
From: Douglas Sawyer  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 9:41 AM 
To: Commins, Tav@Energy; Walter, Joan@Energy; Lee, Simon@Energy 
Cc: Jack Yapp (jack@californiaelectricaltraining.com); Sue McNiel 
Subject: July Panel Meeting 
 
Associate Builders and Contractors Southern California Chapter Inc. (ABC) is a forty-
year old contractor association dedicated to providing the highest quality training and 
education for our members and their employers.  We are requesting assistance from 
you to have the National Lighting Contractors Association of America’s (NLCAA) 
application reviewed for acceptance as an Acceptance Test Technician Certified 
Provider at next month’s business meeting in order to help the state meet its goal of 
having over 300 certified Lighting Controls Acceptance Test Technicians by July 1, 
2014. 
 
NLCAA originally submitted their application in December, 2013 and as of today the 
application has not been approved.  Having the NLCAA rapidly approved will help the 
more than 700 journeymen electricians employed by our members to be certified as 
rapidly as possible. 
 
In order to have this training accomplished expeditiously, we are requesting that you 
help accelerate putting the NLCAA’s application as an authorized training center on next 
month’s meeting agenda.  We have found the NLCAA to be extremely knowledgeable 
and that they have the resources necessary, at their three training locations throughout 
the state, to accomplish this state required training. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need any additional 
information. 
 
             
Douglas Sawyer, Sr. 
Vice President of Education 
Associated Builders and Contractors 
1400 N. Kellogg Dr., Suite A 
Anaheim, CA 92807 
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